
Enu CHA 
SCHOOL CONTACTS 

Phone: 01209 712313  / Text: 07786207779  

 

TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Monday 24th July-Tuesday 25th July—School closed to pupils 

Wednesday 26th July—Summer Holidays 

Monday 4th September—School closed to pupils 

Tuesday 5th September—School closed to pupils 

Wednesday 6th September—School reopens  

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

The menu after half term is week 1 

 
BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Strike 

CRANTOCK— Darcie for a super effort with her writing skills this week  

LAMORNA— Seb for being a kind and considerate member of the class 

MAENPORTH— Lincoln for being a very active learner 

GODREVY— Mason L for his excellent writing 

PORTHMEOR— Strike 

PORTHCURNO— Another week for the whole of the class for their fantastic 
behaviour at camp. I couldn't be prouder of them all!  

SWANPOOL— Sienna for her resilience during our second day of camp and 
standing up on the surfboard in the sea!   

CADGWITH— Strike 

POLZEATH— Strike 

HARLYN— Strike 

PERRANUTHNOE— Henry for always giving 100%, listening well to others 
and sharing his great ideas with the class  

GWENVOR— Strike 

KYNANCE— Kensa for being super helpful to adults and a supportive friend 
to her peers  
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Enu CHA 

CONTACT DETAILS 

 

It is very important that we have the correct contact details for parents/

carers. We need to have a minimum of 3 contacts per child please. 

If you have moved house or changed your number please contact the office to 

let us know either by text, class dojo or email. Thank you. 

 

 

PARKING  

 

Please can parents refrain from parking or turning around in the access road or 

in the staff car park leading to the main reception, this is STAFF ONLY parking 

and unfortunately staff are finding it difficult to park which ultimately will delay 

them being in class to look after your child. 

WE ARE A CASHLESS SYSTEM AND MONEY NEEDS TO 
BE PAID ONLINE 

 

Please make sure your child’s dinner money account is topped up with credit at the beginning of the week. 

We can send you a reminder password or print a barcode for you to pay cash at a pay point if preferred. 

If your child is in arrears you will need to provide them with a packed lunch. 

HOW IT WORKS: 

In the morning your child will order a school dinner at registration time. 

When they collect it from the canteen they will be marked off on the dinner list.  

The office will deduct £2.41 from their account. 

 

If you have any questions regarding school money please 
contact the office. 
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We are 1 week away from the Summer Fayre and we are not quite there yet with everything we 
have planned, PLEASE Help us. 

• YOU! We dont have enough volunteers to run all of the stalls and games so may have to close some. Slots needed 
are just 3-4 and 3-6pm 

• Please bring your unwanted Toys & Teddy's into School for our Tombola games. 

• Canned, carton and bottled drinks for the drinks games are needed. (Soft and alcoholic) 

• Cakes baked for the Friday, please let us know if you can help. 

• We need fold up tables please  

Stall traders wanted to create the Summer Market atmosphere  
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

With two weeks until the end of term the school is a hive of activity.  

The Year 6’s end of Year Performance can be heard echoing around the school. I       

purposefully try to steer clear from rehearsals as much possible so that I get to see the       

finished, polished performance at the same time as the parents. This is such a          

memorable part of childhood and I still remember my final few days of primary school 

(which was longer ago than I care to believe). The journey through primary school is a 

special one where you form strong bonds with friends that you have known for years 

and the thought of secondary school, whilst exciting can be quite daunting.                

Unfortunately, I’ve only had under a year to get to know the Year 6’s but in that relatively short space of time I 

have been extremely impressed with their level or resilience, friendliness, hard working attitudes and drive to 

improve. I look forward to seeing them celebrate their time at Rosemellin over the next two weeks and know 

that there is a team of people in the background working to make this as memorable as possible.  

 

Year 3 had their two day camp this week. On Wednesday, I spent the day dodging arrows, laser tags and Nerf 

guns and was surrounded by excitable, happy children. Following a camp over at school, they headed off for a 

day of fun on the beach. Lots of fun was had. Thank you to all the staff who gave up their time to organise this 

camp and sleep overnight at school. The seagulls were definitely the alarm for the morning!  Please see the 

link on Dojo regarding future camps.  

 

Rock Steady took place last week and was a great success. We have had 43 children sign up for the music   

lessons. These sessions do incur a cost (which is in line with or less than private music lessons) and we        

understand that not everyone will be able to access this provision. However, we felt that it was important to 

offer this in case there are any budding musicians within school who have not been able to source external 

music tuition. We continue to offer a range of music lessons within the school curriculum such as guitars,   

singing and using the other instruments within school.  

I hope you all have a great weekend.  


